
On the 26th of February 2024, a team of students from Lady Keane College participated in a Skit 

Competition hosted by the Reserve Bank of India (RBI) at Vivanta Meghalaya, in Shillong as part 

of Financial Literacy Week. The event aimed to promote financial awareness and educate the youth 

on essential financial literacy topics. 

 

The skit, performed by a diverse group of students from various departments, focused on the theme of 

financial literacy, addressing common financial challenges and solutions. Through the engaging 

storyline and relatable characters by Suhana Nongrum, a first year student from the Zoology department 

of the college, the participants highlighted the importance of making informed financial decisions. 

 

The participants in the skit, listed in order of performance, were: 

 

Chinglunmawi - B.A. 6th Semester, English Honours 

Lamngaithem Haokip - B.A. 6th Semester, English Honours 

Suhana Nongrum - B.Sc 1st Semester,Zoology Honours 

Deibiang Kharjahrin - B.A. 6th Semester, English Honours 

Anushya Pebam - B.A. 4th Semester, English Honours 

Phidalin Jyrwa - BTTM 6th Semester 

Dalumlin Khongji - BTTM 6th Semester 

 


